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March 28, 2018 – “Signature’s team has been in this business for
a long time, specifically the gold sector. We have been involved
in  projects  that  have  been  world-class.”  states  John
Leliever, Prospector and Founder of Signature Resources Ltd.
(TSXV: SGU | OTCQB: SGGTF), in an interview with InvestorIntel’s
Jeff Wareham.

Jeff Wareham: John you are a third generation prospector. You
have seen a lot. What do you think of the market right now? 

John Leliever: Prospectors are a dying breed that is for sure.
The  market,  in  my  lifespan,  and  I  am  sure  in  my  family’s
lifespan, this is probably the toughest they have been that I
can ever remember. The survivors are the ones that keep their
nose to the grindstone and just plug away and do not give up.

Jeff Wareham: On that note you just put in your most recent
press release says that the weather is terrible and in northern
Ontario and it is tough to get a plane up to do your surveys.
But, what good news can we look for from Signature over the next
few months? 

John Leliever: I am very optimistic that this is going to be
Signature’s year to actually break through all the negative that
the industry has been experiencing. I think we are going to see
an interest in our sector. In the gold sector I think we are
going to see personally some interest in our company and the
future that we have laid out. As far as the plans, we have not
announced all our plans at this point in time, but I would say
that within the next 6 months Signature should be very active
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and making news.

Jeff Wareham: You have got a great historic resource and an
incredible property package. Is the plan to try and prove up
those ounces or confirm that?

John Leliever: Absolutely. We have 234,000 historical ounces
already  indicated.  Our  goal  initially  is  to  double  that,
possibly even improve on doubling that over the next 6 to 12
months. We have a huge blue sky opportunity with the greenstone
belt to the west and the opportunities that we believe will be
presented from the airborne survey results and exploring on
that.

Jeff Wareham: We talked about the challenges in the market.
There is a lot of junior mining companies struggling to find
investors. Why should somebody choose Signature?

John Leliever: Signature’s team has been in this business for a
long time, specifically the gold sector. We have been involved
in projects that have been world-class. Not necessarily at the
management  level,  but  involved  with  those  projects.  We
understand world-class projects, that grassroots can evolve into
a little bit more advanced stage and take it to a level where
some senior mining companies would be interested in our project.
I think that we have the talent to get it there and get it there
in a shorter period of time than a true grassroots company…to
access the complete interview, click here

Disclaimer: Signature Resources Ltd. is an advertorial member of
InvestorIntel Corp.
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